
Welcome 
to our worship service  

Weavertown Amish Mennonite Church  

September 4, 2022 
 

Sunday School                                  9:00 AM 

Devotions & Prayer                                  Norman Kauffman          

Lesson Text                                                           Genesis 13                                      

Worship                                           10:00 AM 

Congregational Singing 

Offering                                Anabaptist Teaching Ministries 

Sermon                                                           Joseph Peachey 

Next Sunday                             September 11 

Lesson Text                                                           Genesis 14                                        

Offering                                          UCM (mission in Belize) 

Sermon                                                               Glenn Miller    

   

Thus saith the Lord, thy Redeemer, the Holy One of Israel; I am 

the Lord thy God which teacheth thee to profit, which leadeth thee by 

the way that thou shouldest go.  

Isaiah 48:17 

Announcements 

❖ The date for our communion service has been changed 

to Sunday evening, October 30. 

 

❖ Junior sewing circle is planned for Tuesday, September 

6. Doors open at 9. Lunch is provided. 

 

❖ Senior sewing circle is planned for Wednesday, 

September 7. Lunch is provided. 

 

❖ Host families: 

Today: Dave and Maryann King 

Next Sunday: Chris and Sylvia Stoltzfus 

 

❖ Cleaning this week: 

     Upstairs: Ivan Lapp 

     Downstairs (K): Chris Stoltzfus 

 

Youth Activities 

❖ Sunday, September 4: Youth at Joe and Susan 

❖ Wednesday, September 7: Bible Study 

❖ September 9-11: Camp Peniel 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Greetings to our church family, 

 

This has certainly been an exciting week for us. On 

Monday, August 29, Sara and I headed to the clinic in 

Spanish Lookout. That evening, Isaiah Jude Kauffman was 

born, weighing 7lbs., 14oz., and 20 inches long. Sara and I 

spent the night at the clinic while my parents babysat Eden 

and Madeline. Everything went smoothly, and everyone is 

doing fine. We are quite 

grateful to have my parents 

here to assist us with 

babysitting, meal prep, and 

cleaning the house. 

  

Then on Friday, 

September 2, we officially 

started our school here in 

Cayo. It was a short day that 

included the normal “first 

day of school” routine. This 

coming Monday will begin 

our first full week of school.  

  

Thank you for praying for the safe delivery of our 

baby. The timing seems perfect since I had several days off 

to be at home before school started. We are enjoying having 

my parents here for two more weeks while school gets into 

full swing. Thank you for your continued prayers and 

support.  

 

                                             -Daniel Kauffman 
 


